
From: Butler, Sonja (CI-StPaul)
To: Tom and Sally Patterson; *CI-StPaul_PED-ZoningCommitteeSecretary; *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council; Noecker,

Rebecca (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: 985 Grand Avenue
Date: Monday, July 12, 2021 11:05:56 AM

Please do not send written comments/testimony regarding the Zoning Committee public hearings to
Sonja Butler.  I only handle Planning Commission meetings I am the Planning Commission secretary. 
These emails should be sent to PED-ZoningCommitteeSecretary@ci.stpaul.mn.us    Thank you.  
 

From: Tom and Sally Patterson <skipatterson@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, July 10, 2021 9:13 PM
To: Butler, Sonja (CI-StPaul) <sonja.butler@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; *CI-StPaul_PED-
ZoningCommitteeSecretary <PED-ZoningCommitteeSecretary@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; *CI-
StPaul_Contact-Council <Contact-Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Noecker, Rebecca (CI-StPaul)
<Rebecca.Noecker@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: 985 Grand Avenue
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

 
Reference ZF#21-269-061 695 Grand CUP and Variances
 
We live five short blocks south of 695 Grand Avenue. We are STRONGLY OPPOSED to the new
development proposal for 695 Grand Avenue. It is wildly out of character for that section of Grand
Avenue. It doesn't come close to complying with the East Grand Avenue Overlay and existing zoning
rules. If a variance will be issued for a project this far outside existing zoning, zoning in St Paul in
general will have been rendered effectively useless and meaningless. We don't understand and have
not been given any valid reason for approving a project so substantially out of compliance.  Grand
Avenue is currently a nationally recognized model urban commercial/ residential area. If this project
is approved largely as is, this will be the next step in turning Grand into just another urban street full
of high rise, cookie cutter  buildings. It looks to us as though the only reason to throw the Overlay
and existing zoning into the trash is (1) increased tax revenue and/or (2) the developer(s) see a lot of
money for him, her, it or them and therefore really wants it to go through. THAT SHOULD NOT BE
ENOUGH IN SAINT PAUL.  PLEASE - FOLLOW YOUR OWN RULES!!!!
 
We are not at all opposed to a remodeling or rebuilding of the facility largely within the principles of
the Overlay and current zoning rules.
 
 
Tom and Sally Patterson
703 Linwood Avenue
St Paul 55105
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